
Sunshine Farm 

Sunshine Road 

Countryside 

England 

 

My fellow farmer, 

    I hope you are still ok and that horrible iron 

beast has not gobbled you up. 

I am writing to you on behalf of the local Farmers Association. 

We had a meeting tonight about what we should do about the 

Iron Man terrorising our local area.  

We really do need to act quickly as there soon won’t be any 

farming equipment left in the county and we all be ruined. Those 

tractors aren’t cheap you know.  

I am convinced that the best option is to try and lure the giant 

into the next county so that it will be someone else’s problem.  

It is obvious that this is the easiest course of action due to the 

fact that all we need to do is create a line of the metal objects 

along the road to the county boarder. Once he crosses to their 

side, we no longer have to worry and can return to our normal 

lives. 

As everyone knows, the next county is much better equipped to 

deal with these sorts of emergencies. They have a university full 

of professors that can think up lots of clever solutions, we do 

not. 

Some people have said we should call in the army or the navy or 

even the air force. This is ridiculous! Does anyone actually believe 

that Her Majesty’s armed forces will believe that a huge iron giant 

is wandering around the countryside? I think not! 



There can be no doubt that this is the only feasible solution to 

this problem. Those who argue otherwise are quite clearly mistaken 

and have not looked at all the facts as I have. 

I look forward to your speedy response. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mr A. Smith 

(President of the Local Farmers Association)  


